
FEHRL, the association of European national road research

centres, is pleased to announce the final workshop of the

New Road Construction Concepts (NR2C) project set to take

place on 16 November 2007 in Brussels.

Please use this postcard to express your interest in

attending the workshop and receiving regular updates.

NR2C (New Road Construction Concepts) Final  Workshop

16 November 2007,Brussels



EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FORM

Name: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Organisation: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Address: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Post code: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

City: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Country: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Tel.: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

e-mail: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

NR2C (New Road Construction Concepts) Final  Workshop

16 November 2007,Brussels

* You can also send this postcart to the fax number +32 2 7758254 or mail the FEHRL office to info@fehrl.org 

by mentioning in the subject line "express of interest in NR2C final workshop"



NR2C is supported by funding

under the Sixth Research Framework

Programme of the European Union

NR2C (New Road Construction Concepts) is a European Commission 

co-funded research project designed to anticipate social, economical and

technical developments and provide innovative solutions to shape the roads

of the future.

Bringing together representatives from the road related industry, road

operators and owners, research institutes,academia and the European

Commission, the workshop is aimed at presenting the final results of the

project. In part icular, the focus will be on selected innovations for urban

roadways systems, inter-urban infrastructure and civil engineering

structures.

Addit ional details on the workshop will be available soon on the NR2C

web site at www.fehrl.org/nr2c.
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